






Over the last few years I have become increasingly interested in Farnham and its rich history of producing ceramics, 

in particular Farnham Art School and the colleges which followed. This exhibition has given me the chance to highlight 

a 'golden era' of ceramics - a snap shot of pioneering teachers and pupils that I think need to be recognised. 

I would like to thank those who have shared experiences and stories from their time in Farnham. 

- James Fordham, Director of Oxford Ceramics Gaffery




































